Autumn Term Week 9

. ~ What a busy first half term we have had! The children have faced lots of changes this half term and we are so proud of how well they
s “SdE‘L‘Q(“?fhj are adapting and settling into Reception. This week the children have been extremely busy. They enjoyed their autumn ramble and
) Wi used some fantastic autumnal vocabulary to describe what they can see.

During the first week back we will be learning all about India through the story ‘Engines Engines’. This is in preparation for the
following week where we will be learning all about Diwali. We will learn facts about India, labelling some pictures of Indian landmarks
- and food. We will also be building or writing CVC (consonant, vowel, consonant) words e.g. ‘run’ on the wheels of trains. In Maths we
| will be identifying the numbers on the engines from the story and dabbing the corresponding amount of dots onto the engines. We will
also be solving problems such as, ‘There are 5 engines and 4 people, what shall we do?’.

Information

PE — Each Tuesday afternoon we have our PE lesson in the hall. Please can you send your child wearing their PE kit in the morning, they will remain in this all
day. Please see separate letter for more information.

Thursday — C.H.A.T book hand in day.

Forest Friday- each Friday we will be taking our learning outside in the Forest Area. Please could you send your child into school wearing appropriate clothing
that you don’t mind getting muddy and wet including named wellies, hats, scarves, gloves and if you have an all-in-one waterproof that would be fantastic.
Please put your child’s school uniform in a named bag so they can get changed at lunchtime.

Lunches — please see last week’s newsletter for changes to school dinners for next half term.

Have a wonderful half term holiday!



